GPMHA ULTIMATE SPORTS CASH RAFFLE 2024 - 2025

Tickets will be distributed by team this year.

e Managers will have a sign out sheet that will be signed by each person receiving tickets.

DO NOT pick up the tickets if you do not wish to sell them, please advise the office or
have the manager return them to the office.

e  You, the participant, will sell the tickets and return the ticket stubs to the office.
e Ensure you sign the reconciliation worksheet.

o TREAT TICKETS AS CASH. Lost tickets must be reported to the RCMP and advertised as lost.
e Please be very careful.

e Do NOT remove staples from the ticket stubs, please leave them together. Do not take off covers.

e  You can return them during regular office hours Monday — Friday 8:30 am — 4:30 pm. We may have extended hours at
various times, which will be noted on our website.

Please return each book of tickets as they are sold.

Final date to sell for the Early Bird Draw is December 1, 2024. The Final date & time for return for all tickets sold is

December 2, 2024 @ 12:00 pm.
Final Date to sell tickets is FEBRUARY 1, 2025 (all cheque payments must be in before February 1, 2025).

All ticket stubs sold or unsold MUST BE RETURNED NO LATER THAN February 2, 2025 @ 12:00 pm.

If everyone waits until the last minute, the return process may prove lengthy, so we encourage returns as soon as books are
sold.

Any tickets that you sign for, you are obliged to return those tickets whether sold or unsold!

You will be given 2 books of 10 tickets (at $ 10.00 each) which totals the S 200.00 you have paid for the fundraising fee.

You will recoup the money from each ticket that you sell.
If you are struggling to sell your tickets please ask for help sooner than later.

No sales to anyone under the age of 18. Do not put children’s
names on the tickets.

Tickets cannot be sold out of province, meaning you cannot go to BC and sell the tickets in BC, but if someone from BC comes
to AB, you can sell them.

All raffle information including rules, dates/times/locations of ticket distribution events, and more, will be posted on the
GPMHA website, www.gphockey.com on the Raffle page.



http://www.gphockey.com/

